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23rd February, 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Sally Howard has completed her last day as a Midday Supervisor after twelve 

years at the school in order that she can pursue other priorities.  During this 

time, all the children have enjoyed her positivity and engagement with them.  We 

are pleased to inform you that she is continuing in her role at the Lions’ Den Out 

of School Club. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

S. A. Barnard-Taylor (Mrs.) 

Headteacher 
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